
Report on Parliament visit by volunteers of NSS Aryabhatta Unit 

On September 19, 2023, a group of 15 female volunteers of NSS Aryabhatta visited the 

Parliament of India to represent the NSS unit. The visit was a great opportunity for the 

students to learn about the new Indian parliamentary system and to see how democracy works 

in practice. 

The students were also invited by Meenakshi Lekhi, a Member of Parliament from BJP and 

the current Minister of State for External Affairs and Culture of India for breakfast at her 

residence. 

 

 

Then the students began their tour of the new Parliament. They saw the Lok Sabha (Lower 

House) and the Rajya Sabha (Upper House) chambers, and observed that the Lok Sabha 

chamber has incorporated the national bird, the Peacock, while the Rajya Sabha has featured 

the national flower, the Lotus, in their respective structures. 



 

The visit was made successful under the guidance of Program Officer. The parliamentary 

visit was a valuable learning experience for the NSS Aryabhatta students. It gave them a 

firsthand look at the new Indian parliamentary system. It also inspired the students to get 

involved in civic engagement and to make a difference in their communities. 

List of volunteers- 

NAME ROLL NO. 

 Arpita Parasher POL/21/83 

Keerti Goyel Mat/21/18 

Pari Mat/21/22 

 Shreya Jain POL/22/47 

Leesa BAP/21/79 

Yukti Gupta POL/21/47 

 Shruti Bansal POL/21/64 

Ritika chaudhary POL/21/15 

Sparsh POL/21/42 

Tannu chauhan BAP/21/40 

 Nitisha kalakoti POL/21/71 

Nikita Gusain POL/21/18 

 Shreya Sarthi POL/21/74 

 Uddhisuta Bakshi  CSC/21/5 

Rashi HIS/21/32 

 

Report by Yukti Gupta 


